
 
 
 
 

FAST FACTS ABOUT PA’S 
ELECTION SECURITY 

 
In the November 2018 midterm elections, 
approximately 83% of Pennsylvanians voted on 
insecure, paperless voting systems susceptible to 
hacking and technological errors. 
 

Pennsylvania’s continued use of these systems 
(direct-recording electronic systems, or “DREs”) 
makes the state an outlier: Pennsylvania is one of 
only nine states that use a combination of paper 
ballots and paperless DREs. Only five states use 
exclusively DRE systems statewide. 

 

 
 
   

There is wide, bipartisan consensus among experts 
(including the National Academies of Science, 
Engineering, and Medicine) that best practice for 
voting systems is to use paper ballots marked by 
voters coupled with robust post-election audits. 
 
The County Commissioners Association of 
Pennsylvania estimated the cost of replacing 
paperless voting systems statewide at $125 million 
– or $9.76 per Pennsylvanian. 

 
For the full report, visit www.cyber.pitt.edu/report 
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RECOMMENDATIONS 
FROM THE BLUE RIBBON 
COMMISSION ON PA’S 
ELECTION SECURITY 




